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SUBJECT: PROPOSED REASSIGNMENT OF THE DEPARTMENT OF EXERCISE SCIENCE 

AND HEALTH PROMOTION TO THE CHARLES E. SCHMIDT COLLEGE OF 

SCIENCE 
 

 
 

PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION 
 
No action is necessary.  This item is only informational. 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 
FAU’s Department of Exercise Science and Health Promotion (ESHP), currently located in the College of 
Education, has proposed to move to the Charles E. Schmidt College of Science. The attached 
memorandum of understanding describes this reassignment. The ESHP department has over 1,000 
undergraduate majors, ranking as one of the largest undergraduate degree programs at the university. 
Graduates pursue careers in diverse fields, such as physical therapy, sports medicine, cardiac/pulmonary 
rehabilitation, corporate fitness, medical school, allied health, coaching (strength and conditioning), 
country club fitness, and other industry positions. ESHP also offers a Master of Science (M.S.), in which 
students select from different tracks of study (strength & conditioning, exercise physiology, and health 
promotion). In addition to academic programs, ESHP faculty members also conduct research using the 
department’s high-tech scientific laboratories for biochemistry, human performance, and muscle 
physiology. Reassigning the department to the Charles E. Schmidt College of Science is consistent with 
a growing national trend of aligning ESHP-type programs with other applied sciences. 
 

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE 
N/A 
 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 
N/A 
 

Supporting Documentation: Memorandum of Understanding 
 
Presented by:   Dr. Bret Danilowicz, Provost and VP for Academic Affairs Phone:  561-297-3062 






